
1927November 29th,

F. Padalino, Esq. , 
500 Riverside Drive, New York City,

Dear Sir:-
Thank you very much for 

sending me a copy of your book "Integralogy” 
which I received a short time ago.

I regret that up to the present I have not had an opportunity to 
examine It critically. , hen I do I shall be 
very glad to give you ay opinion.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


